
 

 

 

 

Community Risk Management Plan 2023-2027 
Community risk planning is a requirement under the Fire and Rescue Service National Framework 2018, 
produced by the Home Office and supported by the National Fire Chiefs Council (NFCC). The framework 
requires every fire and rescue service to identify all foreseeable fire and rescue related risks and explain how 
the Service intends to use their resources to respond to, and reduce, the risk they have identified within their 
area. The plan is subject to Public Consultation, and we are asking for your views on our proposals for 
changes to emergency response in Suffolk. 
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Risk in Suffolk  

 
Risk Management 

Prevention 
Our Prevention team ensure that 
our prevention activities are 
directed to those who are most at 
risk, aiming to stop fires and 
incidents from happening in the 
first place via safe and well visits, 
campaigns, community 
engagement, courses and youth 
activites. 

Protection 
Our Protection team help those 
responsible for buildings to meet 
legal safety standards and protect 
their businesses from fire. We 
monitor and support with our risk-
based inspection programme and 
building planning consultation 
work. 

Response 
Our firefighters ensure that we 
can respond quickly, safely and 
effectively to every emergency. 
We plan, prepare and train for a 
variety of emergencies including 
fires, flooding, road traffic 
collisions, specialist rescues and 
incidents involving hazardous 
materials. 
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Emerging Risks                                         CRMP Proposals  
 On-call firefighter recruitment, retention 

continues to be a challenge. 
 Recruitment and retention of specialist 

support staff. 
 Extreme weather events and climate 

change with predicted increased flooding 
and wildfire risks. 

 Our ageing population and increased 
vulnerability will need greater support. 

  Growing population leading to increased 
housing projects and infrastructure 
changes. 

 Sizewell C development, with plant and 
infrastructure requirements impacting our 
county. 

 Alternative energy source production, off 
shore wind farms, solar farms and Battery 
Energy Storage sites. 

 Increased electric vehicles on our roads. 
 High Bay warehousing construction along 

the A14 corridor.  

 We would like to hear your views on our 
CRMP proposals and any other comments 
you have about the service we deliver to you. 
 
Our Proposals are: 
 
1. Implement new Speed of Response 

Standards. 
2. Review our Emergency Response Fleet. 
3. Undertake an in-depth assessment of 

how we work with partner agencies. 
4. Review our recruitment and retention of 

on-call firefighters and our specialist 
support staff. 

5. Develop our prevention Safe and Well 
visits. 

 
The full CRMP Public Consultation can be 
found at www.suffolk.gov.uk/crmp 

 
 The Consultation 
The CRMP consultation runs for 8 weeks from the 24 October – 19 December 2022 
 
Find us on social media: 

  @SuffolkFire 

  Suffolk Fire and Rescue Service 

  @suffolkFRS 

  Suffolk Fire & Rescue Service 

Visit our website: 

 
  

Contact us: 
 
Suffolk Fire and Rescue 
Service, 
Endeavour House,  
8 Russell Road,  
Ipswich,  
IP1 2BX 
Email: CRMP@suffolk.gov.uk 


